OODCHURCH HIGH SCHOOL

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: SUMMER BREAK - THURSDAY 18th JULY 2024

THE CHURCH
OF ENGLAND

Monday 8th July 2024

| am writing to inform you that school will close on Thursday 18th July 2024 at 2.10pm for

the Summer break.

Unfortunately the school buses are unable to run at an earlier time but will be available at
3.15pm. Pupils wishing to wait for this transport and any pupils for whom an early finish

causes problems will be catered for in school until 3.15pm.

Yours sincerely

iam bt

Mr M Canham
Headteacher




